
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE – POSSIBLE STREET CLOSURE 

THE CITY OF CORDELE IS CONSIDERING THE CLOSURE OF A PORTION OF 18TH AVENUE IN THE 
WEST 1OO BLOCK BETWEEN 7TH AND 8TH STREETS. 

THE PURPOSE OF THIS CLOSURE IS TO ACCOMMODATE AN EXISTING BUSINESS IN THIS AREA 
WHICH OWNS PROPERTY ON BOTH SIDES OF THIS THOROUGHFARE.  THE OWNERS HAVE CITED 
SAFETY CONCERNS WITH VEHICLE AND PEDESTRIAN TRAFFIC AS WELL AS SECURITY CONCERNS 

FOR THEIR PROPERTY. 

THE PUBLIC HEARING WILL BE HELD ON TUESDAY, MAY 21, 2019, 4:30 PM, AT THE 
COURTROOM OF CITY HALL, 501 NORTH 7TH STREET, CORDELE, GEORGIA.  ANYONE WISHING 
TO COMMENT ON THE CLOSURE OR HAVING AN INTEREST IN THIS ISSUE IS CORDIALLY INVITED 

TO ATTEND.  IF YOU ARE UNABLE TO ATTEND AND WOULD LIKE TO PROVIDE COMMENT, 
PLEASE DO SO BY SENDING YOUR COMMENTS TO: 

CITY OF CORDELE 
ATTN: CITY MANAGER’S OFFICE 

PO BOX 569 
CORDELE, GEORGIA 31010-0569 

 
OR PLEASE CONTACT THE CITY MANAGER’S OFFICE AT (229) 276-2901 FOR OTHER OPTIONS 


